
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 6, 2015 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

The Stanislaus County Sheriff's Department has been working with SafeStore, Inc since 2008 

with great success.   

 

Following the economic recession which forced us to cut levels of service and staffing, our 

department has worked diligently to overcome those challenges by strengthening and rebuilding 

departmental staffing, services and programs, including that of the Property & Evidence 

Division, creating more storage space and greater accountability.  

 

SafeStore has been a valuable business partner in these efforts, affording convenient and secure 

off-site storage for our increasing inventory of long-term homicide evidence.   

 

By de-centralizing our resources and establishing successful partnerships with trusted companies 

like SafeStore, we are able to better serve and protect the community through better resource 

management and deployment.  I look forward to continued success working with SafeStore, 

solving our evidence retention challenges now and in the future. 

 

If you have any other questions, please call me at (209) 525-7216 

 

Sincerely, 

 

  

  

  

ADAM CHRISTIANSON  

Sheriff – Coroner  

Stanislaus County 

 

 

 

 


